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Approval by the Board of Education of an Agreement for Architectural Services by and between the District and HKIT

Architects, Oakland, CA, for the latter to provide architectural services which includes completion of the final

construction closeout and remaining scope for the CHPS verified process for the Glenview Elementary School New

Construction Project, in the not to-exceed amount of $29,973.90, as the selected consultant, with work scheduled to

commence on December 16, 2021, and scheduled to last until June 30, 2022.
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